
 

 

 

From Tuesday 1st March Baptism Meetings  

will resume at 7:00pm in The Houben Centre. 

From 6th March there will be 5 Baptisms.  

The  2nd Sunday and last Sunday of the Month.   

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 The Lady Chapel will be open from Ash Wednesday onwards 

The Church will be open to full capacity 

Confessions will  still be by demand in an open space  

 Penance Service First Friday of the Month 7pm 

With the Healing Mass of St. Charles. 

Funerals and Weddings no restrictions in numbers 

Masks still to be worn  

Sanitising units will still be in place  

No Hand shake at the sign of peace                                    
 


